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Meet the Beasts!  
 

    
 
 

 7th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parents/ carers, 

 

On Tuesday 4th June, Year 5 pupils will ‘Meet the Beasts’!  
 
As part of our next project, Beast Creator, Stuart from ‘Meet the Beasts’ is visiting the pupils 
so they can get hands-on with all the creatures.  
 
We will be looking for pupils showing our values of courage and respect as they will be 
learning all about the feeding habits, appearance, characteristics and the habitats of different 
bugs, insects, and creatures. They will be able to see and hold (if they wish) most of the 
animals which include a leopard gecko, scorpions, cockroaches, tarantulas and a snake. What 
an exciting day! 
 
The cost of the event is £4.40 per pupil, and we ask that this contribution be paid by 9am 
Friday 10th May 2024 via ParentMail. 
 
This activity cannot be funded without these contributions and will be cancelled if 
necessary.  [This is in line with the School Charging Policy, which has been compiled in 
accordance with Sections 449-462 of the Education Act (1996).] 
 
Kind regards,  

 Mrs H Moody 

Year 5 Director of Learning 
 
 
 


